Coronavirus (Covid-19)

At SWVA we take the safety of our staff and our customers extremely seriously. During these uncertain times, we have been monitoring the situation very closely and

have been taking on board advice by the Department of Health and Social Care.

DUE TO GOVERNMENT RESTRICTIONS ANNOUNCED ON MONDAY 23RD
MARCH WE ARE NOW CLOSED FOR THE NEXT 3 WEEKS.

WE ARE KEEPING THE SITUATION UNDER CONSTANT ASSESSMENT AND AND
WILL UPDATE YOU IN DUE COURSE AND WHEN IT IS DEEMED SAFE FORUS TO
CONTINUE OPERATING WE WILL RE OPEN.

OUR APRIL 24TH CLASSIC AUCTION IS UNDER REVIEW AND A NEW DATE WILL
BE DECIDED, WE WILL UPDATE THIS AS SOON AS WE CAN.
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